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MONTHLY VIRTUE 

 

Our February Virtue continues from January 
which is Forgiveness being animated by Ms. 
Goulet’s Grade 5/ 6 class. “The weak can never 
forgive. Forgiveness is the attribute of the 
strong.” Mahatma Gandhi 

MONTHLY ACADEMIC FOCUS 

In literacy, we are starting our narrative focus in 
reading and writing.  In mathematics, we are 
moving into Patterning and Algebra.  We are 

showing what know making 
critical thinking visible.  

  

ASH WEDNESDAY 

 

We will be celebrating Ash Wednesday on 
Wednesday, February 10 at the school in Father 
Remi’s absence doing Missionary work.  

 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 

 
Jump Rope for Heart is on Thursday, February 
11 in the gym from 1 pm- 3 pm.  Sincere thanks 
to Mrs. Jones and Mr. Tracy for organizing this 
important event.  

COCHRANE WINTER CARNIVAL 

 
It is that time of year again where we support 
and enjoy the Cochrane Winter Carnival. The 
theme for this year is Rock N’ Roll.  

We are participating in Thunderation Week 
where students are invited to dress in the 
following themes being pictured and judged 
daily. Uniforms are not required this week!  

 Monday, Feb.9- The Birth of Rock and Roll 
(1950’s)  
Tuesday, Feb. 10- Garage Bands and Surf Rock 
(1960’s) 
Wednesday, Feb. 11- We will Rock you (1970’s)  
Thursday, Feb. 12- I Love Rock N’ Roll and Big 
Hair (1980’s) 

 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://1.bp.blogspot.com/-tR4izta97IM/URu_wlJDSsI/AAAAAAAAE3k/Mw1eWdZ1yUg/s1600/ash wednesday kid.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.coloringpages456.com/coloring-pages-ash-wednesday/&h=395&w=400&tbnid=nqoHeF-VfH27OM:&zoom=1&docid=kR6sUwWzIDIZzM&hl=en&ei=WIvGVNz3AZeQsQTV8oJI&tbm=isch&ved=0CEAQMygOMA4�


Friday, Feb. 13- Smells like Teen Spirit (1990’s 
and on) and School Carnival Day on the Lake. 
Please see attached School Carnival Day 
arrangements and return the permission to 
school as soon as possible.  
 

FAMILY DAY 

 
Just a friendly reminder that Monday, 
February 15 is Family Day where there is no 
school. Enjoy the long weekend with your 
family.  

TERM ONE REPORT CARDS 

 
Term one report cards are being sent home 
with your child at the end of the day on 
Wednesday, February 17. You are encouraged 
to contact your child’s teacher to discuss their 
achievement to date.  

With this, it is very important to note that 
regular attendance is directly linked to student 
achievement! It is essential that your child 
attend school daily, as when they are absent, 
we are missing a member of our school family! 

PIZZA DAY 

 
Pizza Money is due on Thursday, February 25 
with Pizza Day on Friday, February 26. It is 

$2.00 a slice for either just cheese or 
pepperoni and cheese.  

PA DAY 

 
Another friendly reminder that Monday, 
February 29 is a Professional Activity. Enjoy 
your second long weekend of the month!  

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

 
• Proper School Uniform consisting of a 

school uniform top and black bottom is 
mandatory Monday-Thursday.  

• Cell Phones are not permitted at 
school. If your child needs their phone 
at the end of the day, they are 
welcome to leave them in the main 
office. We are responsible for your 
children not their electronics.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact the school if 
you have any questions and/or concerns. 

 Yours in Catholic Education,  

Andrea Iserhoff       

 


